









On Friday, October 29, children under the age of 5 years old and their families were invited to trick or treat around the Radnor Township Building. Children came in costume and enjoyed trick or treating a few days early!







## This year we had many creative costumes!











The Radnor
Memorial Library
provided a story
time and
sing-along for the
children!













Children made
Halloween crafts
with the Wayne Art
Center such as
pumpkin
decorating,
coloring, and more!





## Thank You



to Edible Arrangements for providing treats for our trick or

treaters!





edible



Thank you to the Radnor Township employees who made this a fun event for the children!





